
4/14/2019 

To adjoining property owners, neighborhood group representatives and the Metro Council person for 

Council District 10: 

I am requesting a Conditional Use Permit to allow me to operate short- term rentals at 904 Ellison 

Avenue. 

We are hoping to have the option to Air BB our home in the future instead of making it a long term 

rental.  We would install cameras, monitor guests and keep it a single family unit as it is today.  Our 

home has been completely renovated and we will continue to actively maintain it as we do while living 

here should we decide to use it as an Air BB.   

We are holding a meeting to discuss our plans on Wednesday May 1 at 7:30 pm, location will be 904 

Ellison Avenue 40204.  At this meeting, we will explain our proposal and answer any questions you 

might have. 

Thank you! 

Lauren and Stephen Garver 

904 Ellison Ave 

502-802-8315 


